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Congratulations to Diane, a respected friend and broadcast 
leader, and also to AWRT for selecting such an eminently well 
qualified honoree. Diane's career has been characterized by 
notable leadership achievements -- a group broadcasting 
executive; past president of AWRT, past president of the 
Pennsylvania Association and many more. 

So a special salute from a senior FCC Commissioner to a 
dynamic lady who doesn't believe in woman's equality -- she 
refuses to step down. 

Best, 

Quello 


